With High Holidays Approaching, the National Library of Israel Continues to Build Global Jewish COVID-19 Archive 

Back in March 2020, the National Library of Israel (NLI) launched the global Jewish COVID-19 archive to record the impact of the virus on Jewish life across the world.

We’ve received thousands of items from dozens of countries across the globe, things like notices about online services;  flyers offering community support for those in need; virtual educational materials; and much more.

When we started, we hoped that this would be a short-lived endeavour, but as the Jewish New Year draws near, it is unfortunately clear that the virus will affect holiday preparations across the globe.  

This archive will be catalogued and accessible to everyone once COVID-19 is history.

In the meantime, please send us any digital materials that relate to the pandemic's impact on the High Holiday season or Jewish life in your community more generally, including
synagogue notices; prayers and sermons; New Year Greetings,  socially distanced holiday menus, games for children; cultural events; and more:
ephemera@nli.org.il

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Jewish Community COVID-19 Archive will be part of the NLI's broader collection, which serves as the dynamic national memory for the State of Israel and Jewish people worldwide. https://europe.nli.org.il/


A  Happy and Healthy New Year from the National Library of Israel!


